
Ifield School

Safeguarding Policy

At Ifield School, adults think your health, safety and welfare are very

important. We respect all our pupils and want to keep you safe.

We will help you recognise risks and learn how to protect

yourself and stay safe at home, at school, in the community and

online.



What is this?

Ifield School has a safeguarding policy for staff, families and

governors. This child-friendly policy is designed for pupils

and should be read as a guide to the main policy.

What is it for?

To help you recognise any risks and know where you can get

help and support.



How will we try to protect all pupils?

We provide a safe place for pupils to learn. We want

to make sure pupils stay safe at home and at school and

know where to get help if they are worried or unhappy.

Staff and visitors

All staff and visitors to our school have to sign in at the

office and wear a lanyard. Tell an adult if you see someone in

school who is not wearing the correct lanyard.



If you need to talk - we will listen

You can talk to any adult in school if you

are worried.

Do not keep it a secret!

Do not keep it secret if someone is:

Saying bad things to you that upset you

Touching you in places you know are wrong

Trying to give you tablets, cigarettes or alcohol

Hitting you or hurting you

Sending unkind messages online or by phone



Designated Safeguarding Lead Named Safeguarding Governor

Ifield School has trained Safeguarding Leads and you can talk to

any of these adults as well as the adults who support you.
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Mandy Braisted
Senior Assistant Headteacher
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Headteacher
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Senior Assistant

Headteacher

Paul Jackson
Deputy Director
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Assistant Head -
Sixth Form Lead

Suzann Mason
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Headteacher

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads


